
 

 

 

Birdwood Avenue Footpath Project 

 

 

Project Description:  Construction of a concrete pathway along Birdwood 
Avenue, Yeppoon. 

Reasons for Project: Council has identified high density pedestrian usage of the 
road in the immediate location and this project will 
significantly improve the safety of its pedestrians by the 
construction of a dedicated pathway. 

Benefits of Project: Provision of a higher level of safety for pedestrians 

Estimated Total Cost:  $126,600 

Commencement Date: December 2023 

Duration of Project:  7 weeks 

Contact Officer: Marco Bandiera, Coordinator Urban Operations 

Public Consultation: Notice of Works issued to residents in the area and direct 
communication with the residents or property owners who 
may have temporary driveway access restrictions. 

Potential Interruptions: Interruptions to normal traffic flow during various stages of 
the work. Interruptions to normal traffic flow will include: 

• Reduced speeds through work areas. 
• Short Term single lane closures to manoeuvre 

equipment and machinery. 
• Barrier fencing restricting pedestrian access to 

various area. 
• Parking restrictions in the immediate area where 

works are being undertaken. 
• Restricted driveway access during the concrete 

curing time. 


